
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
August 8, 2003 

 
To the Honorable Common Council 
Of the City of Milwaukee 

Room 205 – City Hall 
 

Re: Claim of Beyer Construction 
 C.I. File No. 03-L-32 
 

Dear Council Members: 
 

Enclosed please find a proposed resolution.  We ask that it be introduced and referred to the 
Committee on Judiciary & Legislation, with the following recommendation.  
 

Claimant, Beyer Construction, 3200 S. 166th Street, New Berlin, WI 53151-4141, alleges that the 
claimant’s client connected a fire line to the water main branch.  A leak occurred and it was 

found to be on the City’s side of the service.  They claim damages in the amount of $6,910.00.  
 
Our investigation reveals that the Milwaukee Water Works is responsible for paying this claim. 

Therefore, the City of Milwaukee agrees to reimburse the claimant for its loss.  
 

Because settlement of this matter is deemed expeditious to the City of Milwaukee, we 
recommend settlement of this claim and have enclosed an appropriate resolution for your 
convenience. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
GRANT F. LANGLEY 

City Attorney 
 

 
MICHAEL G. TOBIN  
Assistant City Attorney 

Enclosure: 
RMO:kef: 70956:1048-2003-682.001 


